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Monday 16th October 2023 

This term’s value is: Respect 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 18th October: Parents’ Evening: 3.30-7.00pm (email confirmation has been sent to everyone)  
Thursday 19th October: Class 3 Trip to Stowe House – GAIA Exhibition   
Friday 20th October: Celebration Assembly: 2.45pm 
Friday 20th October: Last day of Autumn Term 1  
Monday 30th October: Teacher Training Day  
Tuesday 31st October: School re-opens to pupils  
Friday 24th November: Quiz Night: 7-10pm 

PE 
 

                                Class 1: Monday & Friday 

         Class 2: Monday & Wednesday 

                                     Class 3: Monday 

 

 
 

Please can you child come into school wearing their PE kit, trainers, 
long hair tied back and earrings removed please. 

Reading Book change days 
 

                  Class 1: Monday 

                  Class 2: Monday  

                  Class 3: Monday 

 

 
 

Please can reading books and reading 
records be brought into school daily – 

Thank You 

Awards  
 

                                            Stars of the Week: George, Thomas, Ethan  
                                            Special Mentions: Phoenix, Sailor, Nora, Rock, Jasmine, Dylan, Lily G.W, Jessica  
                                            Home Awards: Rock  
 

Please remember to send in any home awards or achievements –  
we love to see what your children have been up to! 

 

From Mrs Busari   
 
Thank you to everyone who came to our Harvest Service in school on 
Friday.  We hope you enjoyed it.  Thank you for the donations of food, 
these will be sent off to the foodbank to help families in the local area.   
 
On Wednesday we have our Parents’ Evening sessions.  We will pop the 
books in the hall for the children so that you can come in slightly earlier 
than your appointment to browse through your child’s work.  Please note 
that the appointment slots are 10 minutes, to help us run to time.    
 

 

 
 

Parents Evening  
Wednesday 18th October  
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We have our first open day session for parents for Reception 2024.  This 
is on Wednesday at 10am.  Please spread the word with friends and 
families so that they can come and see our small school with a big heart.   
 
The weather definitely has an Autumnal feel about it now.  Please ensure 
that your child comes into school with a coat now that it is getting 
colder.   
  
I hope that you all have a lovely week in school and a lovely half term 
break when it gets here.  We have a training day on Monday 30th October 
so the first day back for children is Tuesday 31st October.   
  
With best wishes, 
 
 

Mrs Jude Busari  

Executive Head Teacher 
 

 
 

 
 

 

£5 per person – we can put teams together if you would 
like to come along.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

School Photos 
 

Wednesday 22nd November 
 

Siblings welcome into school at morning 
drop off – please email Mrs Wilson at: 
bursar@cosgrove.northants-ecl.gov.uk  
If you would like sibling photographs. 

 

Thank You  
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